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Best	wishes	form	the	President
"	Dearest	friends	of	the	Maruzza	Foundation,	as	another	year	draws	to
a	close,	it	is	with	great	pleasure	that	I	send	you	my	sincerest	wishes
for	a	peaceful	Christmas	and	a	joyful	New	Year.	It	is	traditionally	a	time
for	reflection	and	gratitude,	and	so,	I	would	like	to	share	with	you	some	of	the
Maruzza	Foundation’s	endeavours	in	2023...

READ	THE	MESSAGE	

Registration	for	the	Maruzza
Congress	is	open	
“Roots	and	Horizons.	Learning	from	Yesterday,	Living	Today,	Shaping
The	Future"	is	the	main	theme	of	the	6th	Maruzza	International	Congress	on
Paediatric	Palliative	Care	to	be	held	in	Rome	from	the	16th	to	the	18th	of
October	2024.	The	main	objective	is	to	explore	the	future	of	Paediatric
Palliative	Care	(CPP)	in	the	light	of	the	immense	wealth	of	skills	and	knowledge
accrued	over	time.
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Indi	Gregory	case
Open	letter	to	the	Italian
government	regarding	the
importance	of	Children’s

Palliative	Care

On	the	10th	of	November	2023,
following	the	emotive	and
controversial	case	of	the	British
child	Indi	Gregory,	the	Maruzza
Foundation	sent	an	open	letter
to	the	Italian	government	with
the	aim	of	drawing	attention	to
the	significance	of	Paediatric
Palliative	Care.	
The	letter,	signed	by	over	a	thousand
healthcare	professionals,	was
endorsed	by	the	Italian	Palliative
Care	Society	(SICP)	and	the	Italian
Palliative	Care	Federation	(FCP),
which	unite,	respectively,	the
professionals	and	associations
operating	in	this	sector..

READ	THE	LETTER

EPEC	Pediatrics	
Next	appointment	from	October

19	to	21,	2024

On	the	27th	October	last,	the
EPEC	Pediatrics	Advanced	Pain
and	Palliative	Care	Workshop,
organised	by	the	Maruzza
Foundation	in	collaboration	with
the	EPEC	Peditiarics
international	team,	was
successfully	concluded.
The	workshop,	held	in	Rome,	brought
together	over	70	participants	from
more	than	20	countries	with	the
objective	of	improving	the	knowledge
and	skills	needed	to	provide	the	best
care	possible	to	children	living	with
serious	illness	and	their	families.
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